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In December our major theme is CHRISTMAS! We will be talking about Christmas trees, decorations, presents, stockings, food etc.  We have made cards to send to local schools and people who help us at McArthur. We will focus on the message that it is the season ‘of goodwill to all men’. We have been working hard to practise for our show on 14th Dec at the Ballymac Community Centre, we can’t wait to perform for you all!


A big thank you to all of the staff for all of their hard work again this term. I look forward to seeing you all before the Christmas break,


Naomi Compton- Principal











Co-Principal





McArthur Nursery School


December 2018





Thank you- To our fundraising team for all of their massive efforts, we have some fantastic prizes for our ballot tickets. Please continue to sell them for us, the ballots will be drawn on Friday 14th at our Christmas show. If you need more strips to sell please ask at school.


School show-  Friday 14th Dec. Children to be dropped off at the Ballymac Community Centre , 9:30 am. The show will commence 9:50 am . Refreshments will be served for parents/carers before the show. TWO TICKETS ONLY PER FAMILY. There is no charge for tickets but we will ask for donations on the door. Due to safeguarding no photographs will be permitted to be taken during the performance. Tickets to follow.








Open day/family fun open day- Sat 8th Dec


We hope to have a bouncy castle, face painter, balloon modeller and fun activities planned- more details to follow but please save the date and spread the word!





Sickness- There are a lot of sickness bugs spreading around. Please remember if your child has vomited or has had diarrhoea the authority policy is to stay off at least 48hrs > the best place for your child to be when they are unwell is at home with plenty of cuddles!





Transport trip- Uniform to be worn for this trip please and warm outdoor clothing please!





Helpers wanted- to wrap Christmas presents and help make up hampers. If you can come and help on Tuesday 11th Dec please let us know!





Dates for your diary…


*Dec 4th N1 transport trip


*Dec5th N2 transport trip


Dec 8th Family fun day/open day





Dec 12th – Christmas Dinner


Dec 14-school show at Bally mac centre 9:30 am


Dec 21st – Party & School closes 11:30 am


Dec 21-6th Jan Christmas Holidays


Jan 7th New Term- pupils return to school








General Notes & reminders ……


School fund/Snack £5.00 per week.  This can be paid weekly each Monday or for anyone who prefers it can be paid on a monthly basis on the 1st Monday of each month.  Any cheques for school fund should be made payable to ‘McArthur Nursery School’.  Please note partial attendance still requires full payment in order to pay for annual subscription


Please ensure your child has suitable outdoor clothing for the colder weather, Coats etc are a necessity for outside play. Please also ensure that all items are clearly labelled with a name.


We are encouraging our children to be more independent at taking their coats on and off. When your child is observed to be able to do this they will win a star to go on top of their peg.


If your child has a pack lunch please remember we ask that you provide healthy items . No sweets, juice and NO NUTS please.








